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Friday, December 17, 2021 

Greetings, Mill Creek Families! 

From our ‘family’ to yours, we wish you a Happy Holiday Season and a 
wonderful Winter Break!  See you in the new year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warmly, 

Brenda Fuglevand, Principal   bfuglevand@everettsd.org 
Kristin Dickert, Assistant Principal  kdickert@everettsd.org 

 

(MCE has a tradition of decorating doors for the winter holidays – here a just a few of the beautiful doors from this school year.) 
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